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FISCAL NOTE 

House Bill 70
Committee: Boards, Agencies and

Commissions

Sponsor: Representative Juandalynn Givan

Analyst: Tiffany Weaver Date: 02/17/2025

House Bill 70 as introduced could increase the receipts to the Board of Cosmetology and

Barbering Fund by an undetermined amount dependent on the number of people that seek

licensure as an esthetician/makeup artist license and the examination and license fee amounts,

set by the board. 


